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At Child Neurology of Tulsa, Dr. Siegler evaluates and manages infants, children and adolescents with 
neurological issues. Sometimes a child has an issue not yet diagnosed by the primary care physician (or 
other provider) and a consultation with Dr. Siegler is requested for his opinion or recommendations for 
treatment.  Other children have known neurologic issues and are referred for further evaluation and 
management.  
 
As a subspecialist in pediatric neurology, Dr. Siegler requires that your primary care physician or provider 
(nurse practitioner or physician assistant) send pertinent information and his/her questions regarding how 
Dr. Siegler may help.  This is standard procedure intended on providing the best possible care.  It is your 
responsibility to ensure Dr. Siegler receives appropriate medical records, results and diagnostics so that he 
may fully evaluate your child. If such information is not available at the time of the appointment, Dr. 
Siegler will still evaluate your child and make requests for information afterward. Dr. Siegler encourages 
referring physicians and providers to provide a typed letter that summarizes your child’s issues. Such 
letters are very helpful, greatly appreciated and speeds the scheduling process. 
 
Please inform the receptionist upon check-in that you have records and films so that Dr. Siegler may 
review prior to seeing your child. 
 
SoonerCare and some insurance companies require an administrative “referrals” from your PCP for the 
appointment which is for payment purposes only. Please check with your payer for details. 
 
 
We look forward to seeing you and helping care for your child. 
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